Resolution from the Faculty Affairs Council about the Service Ethos
The Faculty Senate of Western Carolina University is committed to valuing the role of faculty in University governance. 
 
Whereas the ability of faculty to meaningfully participate in that process may be enhanced through greater transparency and clarity of the process for achieving that service, 
 
Be it resolved that the Faculty Senate approve of a statement that affirms the value of faculty participation in University governance and clarifies the means by which faculty may become involved in that same governance. A more detailed guide will accompany this statement.  This guide will reside on the Coulter Faculty Commons website, be linked from the Faculty Senate website, and be updated annually by Coulter Faculty Commons staff. 
